From: John Telli <jtelli@chipublib.org>
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 9:34 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Attendance at an edcational meeting 

 

Mr. Berlin,
This email is to inform you that I attended an educational luncheon that was offered to me and other library professionals by Tech Logic Corporation. The event took place on April 6th, 2016 in Denver, Colorado. At the time I was attending a conference of the Public Library Association at my own expense.

Please let me know if you need any additional information about the event or my attendance at the conference.

Thank you.

John Telli, Division Chief

Chicago Public Library

